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Thursday 24th February 2022 
Dear Families, 
 
As you will be aware, Covid restrictions in England have been lifted today. This means that as a school we will begin 
to get back to a more normal way of working.  
 
As a school we will continue to follow guidance from our local Public Health Team and also be reactive to the 
number of infections we have in school at any given time. If advised to we will step up our measures to try to limit 
transmission within the setting. 
 
If your child develops Covid symptoms, you will still need to do a test; if this is positive it is still advised that they 
should remain at home until they have 2 negative test results, 24 hours apart (the earliest these tests should be 
taken is day 5 and 6). If your child does not display any symptoms or is a close contact, there is now no requirement 
for them to test for 7 days following the contact with a positive case. 
 
It is now personal choice as to whether you wish to wear a face covering and maintain a distance – please respect 
the wishes of others and maintain a distance if asked.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher 
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